
 

 

 

The food pantry will be CLOSED 

Wednesday December 25th and Wednesday January 1st. 
 

The food pantry will be OPEN 4:30pm – 6:00pm 

Monday, December 23rd and Monday, December 30th. 

Line up begins after 4:00pm. The last person will be checked in 

NO LATER than 5:50pm. 

 

Feel free to call the General Assistance office 

at 630-231-7173 with questions. 

 


